
From:  Jessica Reynolds  
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
CC: <paul.fermer@oxfordshire.gov.uk>, <matthew.barber@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  21/12/2014 18:20 
Subject:  objection 
 
Dear Sir/Madan 
 
We live in Westcot Lane and are extremely worried about the huge numbers of houses planned to be built around this area.  The roads were 
dreadful and when the bridge near Stanford was closed the number of cars on these little lanes was huge and they went so fast in rush hour.  
There are too many horses, farm vehicles and cyclists on these roads and they just can't cope with the huge numbers of people that will start using 
them. 
 
The houses need to be built around larger towns like Abingdon, Didcot and Harwell where there is more work so people don't have to travel so 
far on these narrow roads.  The A420 should be made into a dual carriageway to help this problem as well.  This area needs to be looked after.  
Many tourists visit the White Horse and walk along the Ridgeway so we really need to protect it.  The towns would also provide better facilities 
like Doctors and schools.   
 
These plans need to be looked at again very carefully.  Please take my objections and worries into account. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Jessica Reynolds 




